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Washington, DC 20426
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Dear Chairman Wellinghoff, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the renewal of the Memorandum of Understanding 
(MOU) between the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) and the Interstate OilIn rll n" 
and Gas Compact Commission (IOGCC). 

Kiln ,)!, 

We are in agreement that the MOU has been mutually beneficial, and I believe that we can
K nludy 

identify and collaborate on additional projects going forward. 

loui~lana 

The IOGCC agrees with the terms of renewal you outlined in your letter dated Februan r Lo, 
A'J r "I a I d • 2010, and cOI1~iders the MOU effective immediately. I 

,~ I'" q d n 
Thank you again for your attention to this matter and your willingness to work wi h the states 
on items critical to the nation's energy future . 

Monrolild Sincerely, 
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Carl Michael Smith 

N .... M Executive Director 

Interstate Oil and Gas Compact Commission
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